
-----Original Message----- 
From: Roger Kennedy [mailto:roger.kennedy@oracle.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 2:19 PM 
To: Clarke, Robert; Pavlovic,Dejan; AB93Comments 
Subject: Comments on Proposed Rule Changes 
 
 
Please find attached Oracle Corporation's comments on the proposed rule  
changes regarding continuations and claim limits.  Please contact me if  
you have any questions or problems with the document.  Thanks. 
 
Roger 
 






